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May 23, 2024, 4:00 p.m. 
Ackermann Room, City Hall, 795 Massachusetts Avenue 
Cambridge, Massachusetts 
 

OR  
 
Webinar Registration - Zoom 

 
To participate in this meeting through the Zoom video meeting 
platform, please register using this link in advance of the 
meeting. 
 

AGENDA 
 

• Review of Meeting Minutes 
 

• Update from the Community Development Department 
 

• 35 Cherry Street: request from Just A Start for $300,000 in pre-
development funding to assist in creating new affordable 
homeownership units; 

 

• Griffin-Shepherd, et al Zoning Petition: continued discussion of  
a zoning petition has been filed to amend provisions of the Zoning 
Ordinance which address the Affordable Housing Trust; 

 

• Adjournment 
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